
From: STOKER OILFIELD
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: TONY PELLETIER; kfaries@yahoo.com; CARL CAMPBELL; TYLER WOODRUFF; Carie Stoker
Subject: ALAMO PERMIAN RESOURCES BRIGHAM B FEDERAL BATTERY RELEASE NOTIFICATION
Date: Saturday, May 28, 2016 6:47:56 PM

Mike,

This is immediate notification that ALAMO PERMIAN RESOURCES has had a release:

Date: 5/28/16
Oil- 73 bbls
Recovered- 10 bbls
Area affected: No waterway reached; leak flowed outside of bermed area
Cause: load line appears to have been unscrewed

Thanks,

Carie Stoker
432-664-7659
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